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NSPCC Kindness Challenge 2024 

As a school, we have signed up to take part in the 

NSPCC Kindness Challenge 2024. Next week, we 

will be spending the week carrying out random 

acts of kindness and emphasising the importance 

of being kind to others and to ourself. Some$mes 

being kind to ourselves can be tricky and the    

students will have opportuni$es to explore being 

kind to themselves. 

As a school, we will be exploring: 

We will be challenging 

ourselves to: 

We are pleased to         

announce that last 

week, as a school, we 

managed to raise £63.40 

for Macmillan Cancer 

support! 

Parent Portal logon: 

You will all have       

received an invita$on 

to sign up for Parent 

Portal.  This was sent  

18th September 2024 

and looks like this  

It’s really important 

that all parents sign up 

to the Portal as we will 

be moving towards all 

communica$ons      

between parents and 

school being completed 

via this method. 


